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This report will be made public once the whole project is complete and approved. When that 
happens, you will see the report itself. 

 

If you have a particular interest in this report, e.g. reviewing this as a source reference in a scientific 
journal, please contact Dr Luke Spadavecchia of Defra at: 

Luke.Spadavecchia@defra.gsi.gov.uk. 

 

Otherwise, please be patient. 

 

Thanks very much 

The AC0114 team 

 


